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Construction Notice 

 
Minor Water Service Modifications 

New Beginnings Subdivision 

 
 
The Town of Bentley’s Contractor Pidherney’s will be undertaking servicing work to consolidate water 
services in the New Beginnings Subdivision the week of September 12, 2022. 
 
We anticipate no service disruptions to traffic or water servicing of residents.  
 
This work is being completed to reconfigure the subdivision lots to Single Family Dwelling Lots as approved 
by Mayor and Council at the July 12, 2022, Regular Meeting of Council and based on the information 
shared at the public information session that occurred on July 5, 2022. 
 
We are excited to move this project forward and look forward to being able to re-offer the lots for sale, once 
all servicing including shallow utilities work and re-survey is completed in the near future. 
 
The Town thanks you for your cooperation and patience as we work to reconfigure these lots to meet 
market demand.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the Town Office at (403)748-4044. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marc Fortais 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 


